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The member call[1] we had scheduled for Monday 24 September 2018 to discuss the EU’s
Cross-Border Distribution proposals has been postponed. The call had been scheduled to
discuss ICI Global’s priorities for engagement with Members of the European Parliament
(MEPs) following the expected publication of draft report from the MEP Wolf Klinz, the
rapporteur for the proposals in the Economic and Monetary Affairs Committee (ECON) of the
Parliament. As MEP Klinz’'s draft report is yet to be circulated we have postponed Monday’s
call and will reorganise it once the Klinz’s report is available.

Giles Swan
Director of Global Funds Policy, ICI Global

endnotes

[1] Memorandum No. 31298, RE: EU Cross-Border Distribution Proposals - Member Call on
24 September 2018 at 2pm BST/9am ET, 25 July 2018, available from
https://www.iciglobal.org/iciglobal/pubs/memos/ci.memo031298.global
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